
I want to express my support for MCA’s proposals and recommendations to the board of supervisors on the phase 1 

and phase 2 applicants in the process of them achieving a valid license 

I want to acknowledge the hard work and sincere effort of the board of supervisors in this challenging effort to 

achieve a whole new ballgame 

Sincerely  

Donald Carlson 

 


